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Comic Relief - Friday 17th March
The children are encouraged to draw a Mr Man or Little 
Miss at home so that these can be displayed on Comic 
Relief Day in the Community Hub. This is in support of 

the theme of the charity set up to support those in need. 
We welcome your donations on the day either through 
parent pay or cash donations. Your child can wear one 

red accessory with their school uniform. (No football 
shirts)

Dear Parents
This is a short term but with lots of great learning going 
on. We anticipate that you will take the opportunity to 
attend parents’ evening. This is an important time to 
discuss the progress your child is making. Please book 
an online appointment if you struggle with child care as 
we are not able to accommodate children in school at 
face to face appointments.

      Parents’ Evening
ONLINE:

Tuesday 21st March 
3.20-6pm
ONLINE:              

Wednesday 22nd 4-7pm
       FACE TO FACE
      Please book your 
appointment by using our 
online booking service.  
https://castlehillprimary.school
cloud.co.uk/
 

World Downs Syndrome Day
On Tuesday 21st March children are 

invited to come to school wearing 
different socks. If someone asks you 

about your socks you can tell them I’m 
raising awareness of Downs 

Syndrome.In our assembly we will be 
able to see a variety of ‘lots of socks’. 
This is to celebrate that people with 
Downs syndrome have an additional 

chromosome. This makes them different 
but very special but to be celebrated 

and included in every way. 

Big Write
Write your own school 

report  It will be 
interesting to compare 

their views with yours and 
the teachers when you 

meet next week.

Music Concert - Monday 13th March
At Cheltenham Town Hall

Our Year 5 and 6 classes have been 
selected to play the instruments they have 
been learning this term in this wonderful 
arena. This is a real privilege and one they 
have earned through their resilience and 
tenacity when embarking on a new 
venture. This is one of the ten 
opportunities that we plan for all children to 
have so that they recognise the value of 
practice by playing an instrument and be 
prepared to come out of the comfort zone 
to perform in front of an audience.





Congratulations Lola on finishing your final 
PAWS activity by combining the egg 
competition with creating your own 

kingdom! Egg-cellent idea!



Dates for the Spring Term

                                                               Monday 13th March
Year 5/6 Music Festival- Cheltenham Town Hall 10am-12pm

Tuesday 14th March - Friday 17th March
Year 6 Residential 

Friday 17th March
Comic Relief- Red Nose Day 

PAWS- Art Exhibition entries in

   Tuesday 21st March
Parents’ Evening

(3.20pm -6.00pm – online)

  Wednesday 22nd March
Parents’ Evening

(4.00 pm - 7.00pm – Face to face)

Thursday 23rd March
Music Concert at School 2.30pm 

Year 5/6 - Parents of Year 5/6 children welcome

   Friday 24th March
PAWS in / Egg entries in

Girls Cup Final
School Disco

       Friday 31st March – Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday

Football News
This week has been full of excitement as both our football teams prepared for 

their semi-final matches in their cup games.
The Girls team were drawn against St.Mary’s Churchdown. They won 4-0 to get 

through to the FINALS! Well done to the whole team-you are amazing! 
Well done to the goal scorers Jenny (2) and Flo (2)

The Boys’ team opponents were also no match for Castle Hill. They secured our 
second finals place with winning goals scored by Theo. Well done team, on your 

2-1 victory against Coney Hill and your place in the FINALS!


